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This residential tree planting was completed in Fall 2023 
in the Upper Monocacy River watershed, providing for a 
reduction of pollutant loads, stabilization, and improved 
habitat. 
 
Initially, Resource Management staff met with  
interested landowners and determined the potential 
planting areas, native plant species, and the  
landowner’s ultimate vision for his/her property.  This 
particular planting resulted in the reforestation of 0.27 
acres of private property.  A total of 80 trees were 
planted. 
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